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December 3rd,1919.

Dear Mr. Ferrier -

Referning to official letter of October 23rd,

last, and previous correspondence regarding the Morley

 School, I am convinced that there is no hope of our

conducting a successful day school on the reserve

at the present time. I think, therefore, that we should

withdraw from the work at the end of the present term,

and I would ask you to be good enough to advise Miss

Court accordingly. I am writing to the agent to this

effect.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

2. Ferrier
Priscipal, Branden Industrial School,

Brandon, Man.
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